Move to sell Prestwick airport
welcomed

13 Jun 2019
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The Scottish Government has confirmed today that Prestwick Airport, which has
been in public ownership since being purchased by the government in November
2013 for £1, is now being marketed for potential sale.

In response to a question in the Scottish Parliament today, Transport
Secretary Michael Matheson set out plans to place an advert in the Official
Journal of the European Union, inviting expressions of interest in the
airport.

John Scott, Scottish Conservative MSP for Ayr said:

“It is good news that Prestwick Airport is now being actively marketed for
sale and I hope that a buyer can be secured at the earliest opportunity.

“Despite the problems the airport has faced over recent years, and the need
for it to be taken over by the government in 2013, I have always firmly
believed that it has the potential for a bright future.

“Prestwick has all the foundations for success; the longest commercial runway
and parallel taxiway in Scotland, a reputation of being Britain’s only fog-
free airport, its own dedicated railway station and a thriving aerospace
campus.

“What it now needs is an owner prepared to put in the investment to take the
airport forward as the major economic asset it undoubtedly is.”
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